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Presbytery of Ohio Valley

Committee on Ministry

1701 E. Second St., Ste 100

Bloomington, IN 47401

January 28, 2014 

Rev. Experiencing Difficulty 
Personal Address 

City or Town, IN 47000 

Dear Name, 

This letter brings you greetings and best wishes from your Committee on Ministry. One 
of the key goals of our work in this ministry is to support and to encourage the ministers 
in the Presbytery of Ohio Valley. We endeavor to develop closer working relationships 
and to promote the spiritual care of all. 

Name, we are aware of the recent difficulties you have experienced in your ministry with 
Blank Presbyterian Church. We are saddened by the knowledge that the termination of 
your relationship with that congregation creates a burden of not knowing what God has in 
store for you and for the congregation you have served faithfully and well. Nevertheless, 
we know that God is trustworthy at all times and that we can place our confidence in 
God's goodness, grace, and love. 

During today's meeting, we prayed specifically for you. We appreciate you and the work 
you have done and are doing in our presbytery. We pray that God will continue to bless 
your life and ministry in the days and weeks to come. 

We trust that you are receiving the collegial and professional support you need at this 
time. If there is any way COM can provide additional help and support, please let us 
know. Our mission is to serve and to support you. 

In Christ's service, 

COMMITTEE ON MINISTRY 

